
Dear Rose Family

I want to share something with you from my heart. As many of you know, creating 
and offering these Rose products is an act of devotion for me. They are more than 
just oils and bottles - they carry the essence of love, healing, and beauty that I wish 
to share with as many people as possible.

Recently, the cost of pure Rose oil has risen significantly, and so have the prices of 
the glass bottles and packaging that hold these precious drops. This has been a 
difficult truth for me to face, because I deeply want these offerings to remain 
accessible to everyone.

It saddens me to let you know that I will be increasing my prices. I do this not from 
a place of wanting more, but simply because without it I would be running at a 
loss. The reality is that I already keep my margins very low, as my priority has 
always been to make these sacred products available to you rather than to profit 
from them.

I hope you can understand this change, and I trust that you feel the love, care, and 
intention that continues to infuse every bottle. Your support means so much - not 
just to me, but to the work of the Rose itself, touching lives with its healing 
fragrance.

With gratitude and love,
Francesca
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